
Special Called Meeting           March 18, 2019 

 

The Mayor and Council for the City of Maysville met on Monday, March 18, 2019, 

6:00 p.m... 

PRESENT: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kathleen Bush, Junior Hardy, 

Richard Parr and  Scott Harper, City Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas. 

Mayor Presley opened the meeting with introduction of Chip McGaughey and 

Fletcher Holiday of EMI. 

Fletcher Holiday and Chip McGaughey commented on the violation that was 

received from Georgia Department of Natural Resources Environmental Protection 

Division during the third and fourth quarter of 2018. During a review of sample 

analysis results, the Environmental Protection Division (EPD) determined that the 

City’s Water System exceeded the maximum contaminant level (MCL) for total 

Haloacetics Acids (HAA5) at sampling point 501. 

A letter and report was sent to EPD which referenced the Corrective Plan (CPA) that 

the city will take to correct the problem. The letter stated that the City will 

implement a seasonal system wide unidirectional flushing program and will 

consider installation of automatic flush valves at key locations. 

Discussion was held regarding what can be done about the violations that the city 

is receiving.  Fletcher Holiday and Chip McGaughey of EMI highly recommended 

looking into drilling more wells for the town to be more self-sufficient. 

The city will have a Hydrologists check for water at several locations in the city. The 

well on 82 Spur that belongs to Ricky Veal and James Shorts will be tested to see if 

they are useable. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:47 p.m... 

Barbara Thomas     April 1, 2019 
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